
 

 

 

Welcome to McKee Homes.  

Re: COVID -19 – Showhome Policies 

The safety of our clients, the public, and our employees has always been of top priority to McKee 

Homes.  With the recent COVID-19 outbreak the following showhome safety policies have been 

implemented that we would like you to be aware of:  

 We ask that if you or anyone in your home is currently ill or has traveled in the past 14 days 

that you allow us the opportunity to assist you remotely by providing your contact information 

in order that we may follow up with you. Please do not attend the showhome.  

 To do our best to maintain social distance, we are limiting access to the showhome, and only 

ONE group will be permitted entrance at a time. We appreciate your patience with this.  If you 

would prefer, you may email the Area Sales Manager to organize an appointment in 

advance.  

 Please use the hand sanitizer provided to you upon entering the sales center, and do not 

touch any surfaces.  

 For the protection of everyone, all common surfaces are being sprayed with disinfectant on a 

daily basis. 

 We welcome you and thank you for visiting, but will be refraining from our customary 

greeting of the handshake at this time and will practice social distance measures as 

recommended by government in our showhomes. 

 We are able to work entirely remotely with you – from virtual 360 degree tours of our 

showhomes, to guided video tours, to sharing of the features of our homes, plan 

modifications, pricing, and all needed document signing, we are able to serve your needs 

without in-person contact.  

 

SHOWHOME HOURS as of March 23, 2020: 

Monday – Wednesday from 4:00pm to 8:00pm 

Saturday – Sunday from Noon to 5:00pm 

Thank you for helping us to do our part to contain the COVID virus and keep everyone’s 

family safe. 

www.mckeehomes.com 


